
ABARES Independent Report into Rice Vesting Arrangements and the NSW 

Government’s Response Released 

 

The Rice Marketing Board welcomes the release of the ABARES Independent Report into 

Rice Vesting Arrangements and the NSW Government’s Response dated 8 April 2024. 

 

The Board will examine the content of the report and the Response and looks forward to 

working proactively and collaboratively with the Minister, the Department of Primary Industries 

and key industry stakeholders to implement the proposed vesting arrangements. 

 

 

ENDS 

 

Contact: Nyree Dunn, Board Secretary, 02 6953 3200 or email secretary@rmbnsw.org.au 


